
 

  

 

 

 

 

8th April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a ‘Stay and Play’ session with your child. This will 

give you the opportunity to see how phonics is delivered in Early Years. 

The sessions will take place on Fridays from 8.55am—9.30am. 

 

These will be weekly in Red Class and every other week in Yellow Class on the 

following dates (as there are fewer Reception children): 

 

Friday 29th April (Red) 

Friday 6th May (Red and Yellow) 

Friday 13th May (Red) 

Friday 20th May (Red and Yellow) 

 

During the 30 minute session you will have the opportunity to observe phonics then spend 

time with your child in our areas of provision. 

Please only sign up for 1 session. Contact your child’s teacher(s) via Bloomz if you wish to 

attend, with your preferred date.  

 

If you have any questions please see Mrs Gartland, Mrs Loose or Miss Glaholm. We look 

forward to seeing you! 

 

 

Many thanks, 

The Early Years Team 

 

m.gartland@ebor.academy 

g.glaholm1@ebor.academy 

k.loose@ebor.academy 
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